
To the Senate Committee, 
 
I am very concerned about the premature sexualisation of children under the age of 14. 
 
I believe that children should never be portrayed sexually, either as individuals or through 
any form of marketing or merchandise. 
 
I ask that you establish funded tools and infrastructures so that our governments and 
community leaders can better equip parents and carers so that we are all able to better and 
fully educate children that Adult sex is a normal part of life, and that differing Adult 
sexualities exist. 
 
I do NOT believe in any form of censorship regarding Adult sexuality, including the 
public display of marketing materials and merchandise, and the availability of sealed 
pornography. 
 
I am open to the government establishing a single entry public complaints system around 
this issue. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Lee Matthews 
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